
Deputy Prime Minister for
Reintegration Oleg Serebrian
discussed issues related to the
Transnistrian issue with the
Ambassador of the Republic of Latvia

On December 11, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian held a
working meeting with the Ambassador of the Republic of Latvia to the Republic of
Moldova H.E. Edgars Bondars.

The agenda of the discussions included the most pressing issues related to the
Transnistrian region of the Republic of Moldova, as well as the main priorities in the
area of ​​promoting policies in the field of reintegration of the country.

Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian stressed that the difficulties and challenges
faced by the inhabitants on both banks of the Nistru River are a constant concern of
the authorities of the Republic of Moldova, who are making every possible effort to
protect and ensure respect for their inalienable rights.


